
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Reconstruction of KY-15 from Morton Blvd  
to the Northern end of the Hazard Bypass 

Perry County; Item No. 10-158.00 
 

               Thursday, October 29, 2015, 5-7 p.m. 
Perry County Central High School Cafeteria 

 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet has scheduled a public right of way showing on Thursday, 
October 29, from 5-7 p.m. at the Perry County Central High School Cafeteria.  The purpose of 
the meeting is to display plans for the proposed highway improvements for KY 15 extending 
from Morton Boulevard to the Northern end of the Hazard bypass.  The purpose of the project is 
to improve this section of KY 15 near Hazard and establish safer passage for the traveling public. 
 
This will be an “open house” format meeting with no formal presentation. You are invited to 
attend anytime between 5 and 7 p.m. to view information pertaining to the proposed 
improvement. Representatives from the Department of Highways will be available to assist the 
public with any information available and to answer any questions about the right of way 
acquisition process. Right of way will not be purchased at this meeting. 
 
Plans and exhibits will be provided at the meeting and are also available for review from 8 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday at the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Department of 
Highways District 10 office located at 473 Highway 15 South in Jackson. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you have a disability for which the 
Transportation Cabinet needs to provide accommodations, please notify Darren Back, P.E. at 
(606) 666-8841 of your requirement by October 22, 2015.  This request does not have to be in 
writing.  We may be contacted at the District 10 Office in Jackson, KY. 
 
 
 
 
 


